
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Graham Klag
To: TSP comments
Subject: Comments for Rocky Habitat Management Strategy
Date: Thursday, April 15, 2021 11:31:40 PM


Thank you for this opportunity to comment,


Please accept my comments to specifically support Marine Conservation Area designations for
Crook Point/Mack Reef and Blacklock Point, Ecola Point and Chapman Point, Roads End and
Fogarty Creek. These are some of the Oregon Coast's most prized pedestrian ecological assets
and if conserved can provide the scientific resources for the future of sustainable development
for the diversity of all life on our coast.


Respectfully, Graham Klag
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